Dorothy Wu Suet Yee (6A)
Tragedy shows need for improvement


I was very sad to find out that a hearing-impaired woman committed suicide because of discrimination. She had so much potential and now it’s wasted. Her great academic performance and extra-curricular activities earned her the praise of teachers and parents alike.


No one expected this tragedy to happen. In a letter she said she had been stressed since Form One, while admitting that the teasing from her classmates had pushed her to work harder.


We should not discriminate against disabled people. They don’t choose to be like that and need our support.


It seems there was not enough communication between the woman and her parents or friends. If they had known of her difficulties earlier, they might have been able to help her.


This woman had depression and she tried to seek help.


The government should consider whether the emergency services cover the needs of the disabled.

April 14, 2008
South China Morning Post

